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From what I'm reading, Maine is not doing a good job taking care of the unwanted 
children who have been removed from unsuitable homes. I read of overworked DHHS
social workers; lack of sufficient foster homes; and children left in places of neglect.  
One way to reduce this burden is to provide women with the option to terminate 
unwanted preganancies.  I support LD 780 because Maine voters should be able to 
decide for ourselves. 


